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 Alice Wills Johnson, Team Leader, Marketing and Information, introduced the report. 

Wayne Hastie, General Manager, Public Transport, also spoke to the report.  
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Moved                                                                                          (Cr Lamason / Cr Brash) 

  

That the Committee: 

 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

3. Agrees that public transport information and signage should be: 

a. Consistent across public transport modes 

b. Based on a hierarchy of information, form and colour 

c. Reflect the Metlink brand 

d. Based on a standard suite of signage (i.e. the kit of parts) which provides 

consistent levels of service for customers as illustrated in section 4.3 of 

the report. 

4. Agrees that the new approach to signage will be implemented gradually using 

existing budgets. 

The motion was CARRIED. 
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